
 

 

Salisbury Area Board 21 November 2024 

City Hall Update 

 

The period of marketing City Hall as a long lease opportunity to prospective organisations 

has come to an end. Our letting specialist Savills has provided us with details of the multiple 

parties who have formally submitted interest to run City Hall as an entertainment venue on 

our behalf. Any information about the interested parties or their bid remain commercially 

confidential. After the council has considered the information provided, Savills will be asked 

to confirm their formal recommendation and be instructed to undertake appropriate due 

diligence, as any decision we make must be the right one for the future of the venue. All bids 

will be subject to usual checks to help inform our next steps and will provide further updates 

as soon as we’re able to. We appreciate everyone’s patience as we continue this work. 

 


